
 
While her mother is originally from Evansville, Christine grew up in various cities around the Midwest. Her 
family moved to Evansville in time for her to attend Memorial High School. Christine has been a member 
of the Procurement department at Berry Global for more than 15 years. She’s held various managerial 
roles over the years and is currently responsible for negotiating rates and contracts with freight carriers for 
all of Berry’s North American facilities. In her spare time, Christine enjoys reading and gardening and is 
the proud dog mom of an aging black lab. She often walks her dog on the State Hospital grounds near 
the Red Cross campus and is excited to support the mission in her community.  
 

 


